
 

 

The Commissione Nazionale per le Società e la Borsa (CONSOB) has suspended, pursuant to the Italian 

Legislative Decree No. 58/1998, the offer to the public resident in Italy concerning "Investment 

Plans", performed by Bv1 Club Business Development SAS, including via the website 

https://www.Bv1.club and Facebook page "Bv1 Club", in the absence of the required 

authorization. 

 

https://www.bv1.club/

